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                                Friday 19th May 2023 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Our school uniform plays a valuable role in contributing to the very positive ethos within our school and helps set an 

appropriate tone for learning.  At Bishopbriggs Academy we strongly encourage pupils to wear uniform as it instils 

pride and supports our promoting positive relationships system by protecting our young people from social pressures 

to dress in a particular way by nurturing cohesion between pupils. Above all, we believe that school uniform supports 

effective teaching and learning.  All pupils at Bishopbriggs Academy must wear school uniform each day.  I am sure 

you will all agree that seeing the pupils in full school uniform makes a very positive impression and gives our pupils a 

sense of pride in their school. 

 

The standard of dress in the school is exceptionally high and is something that is always commented on favourably by 

parents, members of the local community and by visitors to our school.  I am very conscious that many of you will be 

purchasing items of uniform over the summer holidays in advance of your child/children returning to school.  I thought 

it might be helpful for me to attempt to clarify what we deem to be appropriate or otherwise in the hope that it may 

assist you in advance of you purchasing clothing for the new school session. 

 

Our uniform consists of formal dress shoes, formal black trousers/skirt/skirt with tights, white shirt, school tie, and 

school blazer. Pupils do have the option of wearing a black V-neck jumper underneath their blazer. I would like to 

emphasise that some retailers will have a 'back to school' section that may not necessarily be aligned with our uniform 

policy. Regarding footwear, we are very keen that all pupils wear shoes and not boots or trainers, even if they are 

black with no obvious markings. In relation to clothing, any jumper should be a plain black V-neck which does not 

obscure the shirt and tie. An alternative is often a cardigan, again, this should be plain black and should not obscure 

the shirt and tie. We insist that pupils do not wear sweatshirts, ‘hoodies’ or outdoor jackets whilst in the school 

building. The vast majority of our young people are impeccably dressed in full school uniform at all times but over the 

course of last session there were some pupils who, on more than one occasion, fell below the standard that we expect, 

choosing to wear leggings rather than formal trousers or a skirt. I would like to thank you in advance for your continued 

support, particularly in relation to uniform.  

 

Some pupils may have already purchased or been fitted for their blazer but to help make things easier, Logoxpres will 

visit the school and size your child over the next few weeks. Each pupil will receive an order slip and you can use this 

to take the order forward if you wish. Blazers can be ordered online at www.logoxpres-schoolwear.co.uk or by 

telephone (01786 447454).  Blazers can be delivered directly to your home address or if you order by 10th July 2023 

can be delivered free of charge to the school for collection from the school Assembly Hall on Monday 7th August, 

between 9.30am and 11.30am. 

 

 

Head Teacher ● Mr I. Donaghey 
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S6 pupils who are appointed as prefects and who wish to have an existing blazer braided can do so at a cost of £20.  

Please hand in blazers to our school office with payment (either cash or cheque made payable to Logoxpres Ltd) no 

later than Wednesday 21st June.  Blazers will then be available for collection on Monday 7th August as mentioned 

above, after 1:30pm on Monday 14th August, or after 9am on Tuesday 15th August.  Alternatively a new braided blazer 

can be purchased from Logoxpres. 

 

Please place all orders by 21st July 2022 to ensure you have your child’s uniform in time for starting school. Orders 

made after this date may not be available before school begins in August. 

 

Some families may be eligible for help towards the cost of school uniform.  A combined online application form for 

free school meals, free nursery meals and school clothing grants is available at  

 

https://www.eastdunbarton.gov.uk/residents/schools-and-learning/grants/school-clothing-grant 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at the school if there is anything at all you would wish to discuss. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Ian Donaghey 

Head Teacher 
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